
August 18, 2014 
Attention: Mr. Jean Pierre Oriol, Acting Commissioner 
Virgin Islands Department of Planning and Natural Resources  
Coastal Zone Management Program 
Re: Coral Bay Summers End Marina 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
As a member of the Coral Bay community, I want to add my voice of opposition to 
the proposed plans for a marina in Coral Bay by Summers End. I love living in Coral 
Bay because it is quiet and far away from big development, has a small town feel to 
it, and a strong sense of community. I know that tourists that rent villas in Coral Bay 
also visit Coral Bay for the same reason. Building a big marina will make Coral Bay 
loud with construction and overrun by big development. It will take the charm out 
of the village. I do not believe it will help the local community, but rather benefit a 
few big businessmen.  
 
Please hear our voices and do not approve their plans to build such a big marina and 
take over the bay.  
 
Thank you kindly,  
 
Carolyn Roust  


